
DECEMBER 29, 2008 

Wabash County Commissioners met in special session in the Wabash 
County Auditor’s Office on Monday, December 29, 2008.   The 

Commissioners Scott E. Givens, Brian K. Haupert and Les Templin 
met informally to review and approve the final 2008 Payroll and Utility 

Claim and Allowance Docket for the pay period ended December 31, 
2008. 
   

No other business, the meeting recessed.  The next regular meeting 
will be a re-organizational meeting on January 5, 2009 at 9:00 A.M. in 
the Commissioners Meeting Room on the second floor of the 

courthouse. 
 

 
 
* Approved by the Board as written – January 5, 2009. 


